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BPU President Mroz and Staff to Paint Kitchen and Lounge at Volunteers of 

America Delaware Valley’s Homeless Shelter as part of Christie Administration’s 

6
th

 Annual “Season of Service” 

 

WHAT:  As part of the Christie Administration’s 6th annual “Season of Service” which 

spotlights opportunities to serve New Jersey’s most vulnerable residents, N.J. Board of 

Public Utilities President Richard S. Mroz will work with a crew of BPU volunteers to 

paint the kitchen and lounge of the Volunteers of America Delaware Valley’s Agape 

House, a 60-bed homeless shelter.  

 

WHO: Richard S. Mroz, President, New Jersey Board of Public Utilities President and a 

painting crew of BPU staff. 

 

WHEN:  Wednesday, November 23, 2016, at 10:00 A.M.  

 

WHERE: Volunteers of America Delaware Valley’s Agape House, 60 Bed Homeless Shelter 

122 E. Main Street Somerville, NJ (908) 707-9753 

 


